
  
 

:: NOTIFICATION:: 
 

No: - 16 of 2024                                                                               Date: - 20.01.2024 
 

As per the circular received from Hon’ble Registrar Ref. No. DMIHER 

(DU)/2024/29 dated 20th January 2024, of the University, it is notified for the 

general information of all concerned that the Theory and Practical Examinations 

Scheduled on 22nd January 2024 have been postponed due to the declaration of a 

National Holiday on 22nd January 2024, on account of "Shri Ram Lalla Pran 

Pratistha Din." 

The revised schedule for the Theory and Practical exams will be notified 

shortly. 

                
                
                          Director 

EA&E (officiating) 
DMIHER (Deemed to be Univ.) 

Wardha 
 
 
Copy Forwarded to:  
 

 Hon’ble Pro. Chancellor & Chief Advisor, DMIHER(DU)   

 Hon’ble Vice -Chancellor, DMIHER(DU),Wardha 

 Hon’ble Pro. Vice-Chancellor, DMIHER(DU) 

 The Registrar, DMIHER (DU)  

 Dr. Mrunal Meshram, Prof, Centre-in-Charge, Wardha Centre 

 The Dean & Dean Academics- for concerned faculites  

 All Concerned students – for information  

 
 

 


